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18th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

Re:  High 5 Netball League - Round 3 - Tuesday 26th March 2024 

Your child has been selected to represent the school in the upcoming High 5 Netball League. It will be at Latymer 

Secondary School. Parents are welcome to spectate. Please arrive at 3.45pm. Our first game will approximately 

start at 4pm. Please collect your child at 5.15pm from Latymer Secondary School. 

Please login to your Arbor app to give permission for your child to attend the matches. 

They will be provided with their school netball kit. Please ensure your child wears black shorts, long black socks, 

suitable footwear and a bottle of water. 

 

Many thanks, 

Jack Kennedy 

Lead Sports Coach 

 
 

 


